
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Leadership    Effort    Achieve    Respect    Nurture 

Te r m  2  W e e k  7   

 

Lake Wangary School Newsletter 

 

Learning, Reading and Creating with 

Our Buddies 

• Our Buddy Program supports the Preschool children to form secure, positive and trusting  

relationships with older members of our school.  

• It provides an opportunity for the Year 5 students to become leaders, to model and scaffold a wide 

range of learning skills and processes.  

• This term the children and their buddies have been engaged in text; Mark making; learning about 

bucket filling to show care and respect for others; planting trees and seeds; recognising letters and 

name writing and talking about different sized problems. 
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Dates to    

Remember: Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Hope you are all well and had a great long weekend. The weather is 

distinctly colder now. Winter is here. 

We have had lots happening across the school and we have plenty 

more to come in the following weeks. Happy belated 40th Birthday to 

Danielle Hirschausen and 30th Birthday to Stella Siegert for last week. 

On Thursday last week we have a very successful Foody Fundraiser 

run by the SRC. Huge thank you to Donella and Heather Cox for 

organising and supporting the students to create such yummy food. It 

was very well supported and we thank students and families for 

supporting this event. We would like to send a big thank you to 

Leader Distributors for donating the serving trays for the meals. 

Another saving for the school. 

Assembly was great last week with lots of learning show cased from 

each class. 

Preschool are currently providing orientation days for new students 

beginning in term 3. This will see our numbers lift to 18 in the Preschool. 

We will be employing someone for the remainder of the year to help 

support Skye, Nell and Thalia. Currently Shelly Mercer is doing her final 

placement and we wish her all the best over the remaining weeks. 

Next week the Preschool will be travelling to Glen Forest for their 

Minya Custodian experience for term 2.  

The logos for Nauo Country have been completed by all students 

and most are on display in the front office. There are some great 

designs, thanks to staff and students for their designs. 

Next week the Junior Primary class has their last trip to gymnastics on 

Tuesday. They have thoroughly enjoyed their time their and it has 

definitely helped their co-ordination. 

Next Thursday we are travelling to Nyroca for the last Minya Custodi-

ans trip for their term. We are focused on the health of the creek and 

the impacts of humans. The Upper Primary students will be working 

with Tumby Bay Area School year 5-6 students which should be a 

great experience for all. Please ensure student notes have been 

returned. 

Staff are preparing reports for students ready for the end of the term. 

We will be again sending students reports to you online through our 

Accelerus platform. These will be sent in week 10. 

Students this week are also doing Acadience testing to measure their 

reading abilities and growth which is important data for our site. 

Chocolates are still available for purchase at school. Thanks to all 

families who have helped raise money for the school.  

Always lots happening at a school like ours! Thanks for all your 

support.  

Regards,  

Wade Branford. 
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NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term 2 
 

Week 8 

Tuesday 20th 

JP Class  

Gymnastics 

 
Wednesday 21st 

Preschool Glen 

 Forrest Excursion 

 
Thursday 15th 

Preschool Midyear 

Orientation 

 

Minya Custodians 

Nyroca 

 

Week 9 
Tuesday 27th 

Paper Boats 

Performance 

 
Thursday 29th 

Foody Fundrasier 

 

Preschool Midyear 

Orientation 

 
Friday 30th 

JP & MP Classes 

Excursion  

 

Week 10 
Thursday 6th 

Assembly 
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PASTORAL CARE WITH DONELLA 
Last week we had another 
successful Foody Fundraiser. 
I would like to thank the 
students, staff and families 
for their support. As you can 
imagine these are very busy 
in the kitchen and I would 
like to say an extra special 
thank you to Heather Cox. 
Not only is she amazing in 
the kitchen, wonderful with the kids but she 
donated the ingredients for the delicious chicken 
soup that was served. Leader Distributors also 
were kind enough to donate the containers for 
serving in, this was greatly appreciated.  
The SRC are busy organising a soccer tournament 
and a lunch time book club as you would have 
heard from them at the assembly and I look 
forward to being able to update you all on the fun 
that is sure to be had.  

Winter Lurgies 
We are seeing some familiar lurgies of the 
winter season at school. We are aware that not all 
coughs and colds are Covid-19 related, but we do 
ask that you continue to keep your child at home if 
they are unwell to keep illness from spreading. 
Please inform the school of any student absence 
whether it be a COVID-19 positive result or any 
other illnesses. Thank you. 

ASSEMBLY AWARD WINNERS 
Congratulations to the following students: 

Back: India O’Grady, Mariah Tahitahi, Erica Turner,  

Darcy Branford, Jasper Rasmussen 

Front: Ollie North, Oakley Montgomerie,  

Bailey Mittlestadt, Phoenix Tiller 

Parent and Student Information 
 

 

 

NAUO 
COUNTRY 

Term Dates 2023 
Term 1: 30 January - 14 April 

Term 2: 1 May - 7 July 
Term 3: 24 July - 29 September 

Term 4: 16 October - 15 December 
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GOVERNING COUNCIL FUNDRAISER 
The wall of chocolate is getting smaller! 

Thank you to everyone who has sold and eaten a 
box! We have 3 boxes of Freddos & Friends and 20 
boxes of Fun Packs to sell before the end of term. 

Please contact the front office if you can help. 
Thank you 

FOODY FUNDRAISER - Week 9 
The next foody day is on Thursday 29th June. 

Order forms have been sent home today. 
Please return orders and money 

 by Friday 23rd June. 
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NAUO 
COUNTRY 
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NAUO 
COUNTRY 

The students have designed some amazing Nauo logos as 

requested by Jody Miller. Jody will announce the winner 

during NAIDOC week. 



Third Street   WANGARY   SA   5607    II    P: (08) 8685 4137  II   M: 0447 899 687     II     F: (08) 8685 4030     II      E: dl.0563_info@schools.sa.edu.au


